
 

 

20 August 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 

Level Crossing Removal Works - Shared Use Path Closure 

We have been advised by the level crossing removal company, Southern Program Alliance, the 
following:  

 The shared use path north of Mentone Station between Balcombe Road and Patty Street is 
now closed and will be until mid-2021. 

 Pedestrians and cyclists can detour via Balcombe Road, Elizabeth Street and Patty Street.  

 The closure will allow level crossing removal works in Mentone to progress safely. 

 Please refer to the map below or check out our interactive map for an alternative route. 

 Please contact schools@spalliance.com.au with any queries 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Mark Jones 
Deputy Principal 
Students

 

https://www.google.com.au/maps/d/u/0/viewer?mid=16ajgohexKCL66Lv6SfSYpgGIpI5T-sn4&ll=-37.979430020155455%2C145.06282469999996&z=18
mailto:schools@spalliance.com.au
https://levelcrossings.vic.gov.au/__data/assets/image/0010/386317/SPA2654-Mentone-map-resize.jpg

